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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
The postal administration of MYANMAR asks me to inform the administrations of 
UPU member countries of the following: 

"Myanmar has not issued any stamps since 9 December 2004, when it registered 
its last stamp, commemorating the "World Buddhist Summit", in the UPU's WADP 
Numbering System (WNS). 
"Also, in response to recent queries made by philatelic associations and collectors, 
the postal administration of Myanmar would like to make it clear that it did not issue 
an overprint for the 2006 World Cup on the FIFA Centenary Issue." 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
K.J.S. McKEOWN 
Director of Markets Development 

 
 


